Van Sickle, Jordan - FS

From: Klenski, Lyle -FS

Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 9:25 AM

To: F5-pdl r&é malheur all employees; Ingalls, Loren M -FS
Subject: Change of Location and time for snowmaobile training

Good Morning Folks!

With all of the happenings going on in Burns with the Bundys and other groups, it has been requested that we change
the location of the Snowmobile training.

The training will still be held on January 20%, but the new location is the Prairie City Ranger District Office, large
conference room. With this change in venue, the start time is now 0930. The field portion will also be held on the
north end of the forest. Details will be discussed on Wednesday.

Hope to see everyone there!
Lyle

Lyle Klenski, Chain Saw Coordinator, ATV & UTV Coordinator
Fuels Contracting Officer's Representative

Forest Service
Malheur National Forest, Supervisor's Office



